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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Year 11 Progress Report 
  
We are writing to inform you of the latest data report on your child sent via MyEd. 
 
This report shows their predicted grade for the end of their course based on teachers’ judgements and their 
Key Assessed Task (KAT) result from January 2021. Their KAT scores will help determine their final grade 
but their final grade will also include the use of questions provided by exam boards, mock exams, 
coursework, or other work completed as part of a student’s course, such as essays or in-class tests 
 
If your child is not achieving their potential then an intervention has been put in place in order for them to 
reach this. Your child is now over halfway through their GCSE course and should be pushing themselves in 
lessons and at home in order to secure success. In addition to the homework which is set, it is vital that your 
child is reviewing their work and consolidating their learning. 
 
Please note that these predicted grades are from three KAT tests completed this year alongside the most 
recent KAT. 
 
It is extremely important that students approach all forthcoming assessments with hard work and 
determination to ensure they reach their maximum potential and achieve the grades they deserve in their 
GCSEs.  
 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding the progress of your child please contact us at school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mr G Mearns & Mrs K Carvill  
Head of Year 11 and Assistant Head of Year 11 
 


